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January 8, 2015 
 
 
Last week’s freezing temperatures warranted executing procedures from the Citrus 
Freeze Protocol to evaluate if damage occurred to citrus. Information submitted by the 
citrus producing counties revealed that there was no significant damage. No further 
action from county personnel is necessary at this time and the teleconference call 
scheduled for Friday, January 9, 2015 has been canceled.    

I would like to thank county personnel for their assistance and cooperation this past 
week. Your hard work is appreciated by the Department and the industries that we 
serve. 

Sincerely, 

Karrie Batchelor 
Inspection and Compliance Branch 
Standardization Program Supervisor 
 
 


